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 Yemen  – Restriction of new Bookings  
 
 
 
 
 

January 15, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
Please be advised that we are facing significant challenges in delivering cargo into 
Aden, Yemen. 
 
As a result of actual circumstances and further to our advisory of December 17, 2017 
on the non-acceptance of selected commodities into Aden, we regret to inform you 
that we will extend the restriction to all commodities and temporarily suspend all new 
bookings into Aden, in order to manage and clear our in-transit shipments. 
 
We will review the situation closely and, should the situation change, provide further 
updates in due course.  
 
For further information, please contact your local Hapag-Lloyd office. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Hapag-Lloyd AG 


